
PACIFIC GARDENS 
MEDICAL CENTER

August 27, 2019

Mr. Carl Scheuerman  Compliance Officer  
Seismic Compliance Unit  Office of Statewide 
Health Planning and Development

RE:  AB2190 Attestation of Awareness  Gardens 
Regional Hospital and Medical Center 21530 S. 
Pioneer Blvd  Hawaiian Gardens, CA 90716

Dear Mr. Scheuerman:

As required by Assembly Bill 2190, this letter serves as attestation of the Board’s 
awareness of the January 1, 2030 deadline for substantial compliance with the 
regulations and standards described in Section 130065 of the Health and Safety Code.
Cordially,

Manpreet Singh Chief Operations 
Officer  
Gardens Regional Hospital 
and Medical Center 562.860.0401


